Ref: b.No. [lgfe. .

PUC is a letter dated 24/12/2002 of the Assistant Secretay
(WF) A & N Administration regarding meeting of the
Secretaries, (Minorities and Wakf matters) and Chief Exective
officers of Wakf Boards on 13.01.03 to discuss various issues
relating to implementation of Wakf Act 1995. We have been
asked to send the comments on the Agenda points to be
discussed at the above meeting.

It may be pointed out that the Tribal Welfare Department
is not concerned with any points of Agenda relating to
minorities and Wakf matters, as the mattersrelating to minorities
are not dealt by the Directorate of Tribal Welfare,
dealt. by the Social Welfare Department. Therefore the
information on the Agenda points may be treated as NIL, s
far as the Tribal Welfare Department is concerned.
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